
CAMBRIDGE FAMILY MICROSOCCER

Saturday morning soccer for pre-kindergarten
and kindergarten-aged girls and boys aged 4 to 6

The Spring 2024 Season begins April 13 and runs every Saturday into 
June, so please visit the website www.Microsoccer.org for information 
and online registration today!

Questions? E-Mail Registrar@Microsoccer.org

 

Microsoccer takes place at RAYMOND PARK (sometimes referred to as Corcoran 
Playground).  Raymond Park is bounded by Walden St. on the north, Raymond St., on the west, 
and Upland Road, on the south, in an area that straddles the Avon Hill area and North 
Cambridge.  

Microsoccer has two sessions on Saturday mornings, with Session 1 running from 9:00 am to 
10:30 am, and Session 2 running from 10:30 am to 12:00 noon.  

Full or partial scholarships are available to children with demonstrated need.
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